
                    

PLAN COMMISSION 
MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 

  
 

 
   

TO: Plan Commission 

FROM: Kevin Garcia, AICP 

DATE: June 17, 2024 

SUBJECT: Meeting Cancellation Notice 

 

 

CANCELLED 
 

The June 20, 2024 regular meeting of the Urbana Plan Commission is cancelled. 
 
The next regular meeting is scheduled for Thursday, July 11, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. due to 
the first Thursday in July being a holiday (July 4th/Independence Day).  More details 
will be made available closer to the meeting date. 
 
 


